
Indian Creek Shooting Systems

5950 Main St.

Frohna, MO 63748

June 1, 2024

Thank you for your interest in our product. Enclosed is our UPDATED dealer pricing list.

Please note the following changes to our ordering process:

● Payment terms are NET 30

● Minimum is 15 choke tubes per order. If the minimum cannot be met, you will need to pay by credit card

and dealer pricing will not apply.

● You will be notified if your order cannot be filled due to an item being out of stock and affects the

minimum quantity needed to meet the dealer pricing.

● Orders will need to include a cancel date. If no cancel date is specified on the order, the order will be

shipped and cannot be returned.

● Invoices will be mailed with your order or payment is accepted by credit card with a 3% charge.

● Orders will only be accepted on the Indian Creek order form each time – no exceptions. (see attached-it

is new)

● Credit card payment or C.O.D. will be required for any previous delinquent accounts.

● Every order will be considered complete when shipment leaves our facility.

● Effective immediately, we will no longer provide drop ship services.

● All sales are final. No refunds or exchanges will be allowed.

● For any damaged or defective merchandise please see the back of the package for our return policy.

NEW CUSTOMERS

● Credit application must be filled out prior to placing your first order. (see attached)

● First order must be paid with a credit card. No service fees will apply.

● Once your application has been approved your payment terms will be NET 30.

We will begin taking orders for the 2025 spring turkey season on November 1st, 2024. We suggest that you place

your order by January 15th, 2025 to ensure your product arrives in a timely manner.

We invite you to visit our website at indiancreekss.com for more details about our company and our choke tubes.

If we can be of any other assistance or if you have any questions please contact us at (573) 824-5555, or email us

at: indiancreekhelpdesk24@gmail.com.

We look forward to the opportunity of doing business with you.

Sincerely,

Stuart Ruehling

&

Mike Ponder

mailto:indiancreekhelpdesk24@gmail.com



